
As school food service programs are returning to normal 

service and menus, we continue to face issues with the 

supply chain that will cause us to alter our posted menus.  

We are working closely with our distributors and 

manufacturers to secure both the food and supply items 

needed to support our program.  

  

While it is our intention to serve the posted menu each day 

at every school, supply issues will not make this possible 

throughout the school year until supply chain issues are 

rectified.  We will always attempt to substitute the 

scheduled menu item with another that is as similar as 

possible to the extent we are able to do so.  

  

Please know that we will provide healthy meals every day.  

We are also doing our best to continue to provide meals 

to those students who have special dietary needs. Thank 

you for your patience and understanding during these 

unprecedented times.  

  

Thank you,  

  

DeAnn Alleva  

Director of Food Service dalleva@lcscmail.com   

(219)865-4416  
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